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Mr Spence’s Interview 
Mr. Spence had always wanted to be a 

teacher and to work with children. When 

he was at school he played piano and 

clarinet and loved to play football, 

watching and playing cricket and golf. 

His favourite subject was history because 

he loved to learn about the past.  

 

The Legacy of Eight Years 
Mr Spence loves his office and the new 

classrooms, and has worked in 

Wychwood C.E Primary School for eight 

years. He has made a lot of changes to the 

school such as the Foundation Stage being 

made better and improvements to the 

main school building as the school has 

grown in size. He is always happy to help 

recruiting new staff.  
 

He is looking forward to his retirement as 

there will not be as much pressure from 

the job. In his spare time he enjoys 

reading and gardening, and watching 

different sport programmes while eating 

his Chinese takeaway or roast beef and 

Yorkshire pudding, his favourite foods.  

We hope Mr. Spence has a happy 

retirement and hope to see him again in 

the future! Good luck Mr. Spence! 

 

Interviewed by 
Will Young, Rhiannon Jones and 
Rachel Pitcher

 

David Hills Trust Golf Day 2010 
The eighth annual 

Golf Day for the 

David Hills Trust was 

held at the Wychwood 

Golf Club on 2nd 

July. Seventy-two 

golfers took part. 

The Hunt Family 

Team from the Lamb 

Inn, Shipton, augmented by G Clarkson, 

won the David Hills Trophy and best 

individual score prize went to Bob Dix, 

with Chris McEwan and Ian Duffy 

runners up. Tracey Hunt won the prize for 

best lady’s score. Awards for nearest the 

pin and longest drive went to Stuart Green 

and Don Gooder, respectively. Monty 

Shayler was awarded for the most 

memorable shot. This was not a golf shot 

but a photographic one of him having a 

crafty snooze! Over eighty people sat 

down to an excellent 

supper prepared by 

chef, Kevin Bassam, 

and his team. Steve 

Taylor introduced the 

guest of honour, 

Sarah Godfrey, who 

has spent the last year 

working as the David 

Hills Residential Volunteer for Children 

and Young People at Toynbee Hall in the 

East End of London. She described her 

work with youngsters in one of the most 

challenged areas of London. The David 

Hills Trust gave £10,000 this year to 

provide her with accommodation and 

office support. In all the Golf Day raised 

some £2,100. Thus we have made a start 

on the £10,000 needed to support the next 

David Hills Residential Volunteer. 

Peter Hills 


